
          Agenda Item No.7(b) 
Application for Occasional Licence 

 
 

Applicant Premises Event Dates Requested Times Requested 
     
Helen Murray 
Hamilton 

Maybole Town Hall 
High Street 
Maybole 

Marriage 
wedding 
celebration  

12th April 2025 On Sale 13:00 – 01:00* 
*Outwith Board Policy 

     
 



Helen Murray-Hamilton – Maybole Town Hall, Maybole . 
Occasional Licence Application – 12th April 2025 

Report by Licensing Standards Officer 
 

I refer to the Occasional Licence application made for a Wedding Celebration to take place in 
Maybole Town Hall. 
 
The application is for a family orientated celebration including both live and recorded music 
on Saturday 12th April 2025.   
As the application requests a terminal hour of 1am it is outwith what can currently be granted 
under delegated powers, however the Board will be aware that this applicant has previously 
been granted a 1am finish at this particular venue.  
 
Helen Murray-Hamilton is a personal licence holder who has recently started to provide a 
mobile bar and hospitality service in the Carrick area and requested an information and 
guidance meeting when making her initial applications and I am therefore confident that she 
understands the Board’s policies and vision for events with a liquor licence in South Ayrshire.  
 
The applicant contacted the LSO earlier in the year to discuss various events and has now 
already successfully operated other dates in Maybole Town Hall.  Therefore I am satisfied that 
the application complies with the Boards policy and the applicant is aware of the requirements.  
 
I have no objections to the grant of the Occasional Licence as requested.  
 
Catrina Andrew 
Licensing Standards Officer 
7th October 2024 
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